
FAQ n.21613

FAQs:
One-off notification flights, Third Country Operators (TCO), Regulations

Question:
How long is a ‘one-off notification’ valid?

Answer:
It is important to remember the following critical milestones in the ‘one-off
notification’ process:

The operator must formally apply to the Agency for a standard TCO
authorisation within 14  days after the date of the ‘one-off notification’; and

Flights may only be performed under the ‘one-off notification’ for a maximum
period of twelve (12) consecutive weeks (= 84 calendar days) following the
date of the ‘one-off notification’, or until such time as the Agency has taken a final
decision on the formal TCO application (see point 1. above).
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